Simsbury Technology Task Force (STTF) Regular Meeting May 1, 2017

Engineering Conference Room – Simsbury Town Hall 5:30pm

Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Melissa Appleby, Rick Bazzano, Harald Bender, Tom Cooke, Mike Doyle, Mark Orenstein, Ray Rosati

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 by Mike Doyle.

The minutes of the April 3, 2017 were adopted as submitted.

Discussions:

- The Cyber Security Training plan for Town and BoE Employees was discussed.
- Current draft of the Acceptable Usage Policy was presented by RIck Bazzano.
- Mark Orenstein presented a draft letter for review. The plan is to present the letter to the Board of Selectmen, Public Building Committee, and the Planning Department.
- Rick Bazzano discussed current IT projects.

Mark Orenstein made a motion to adjourn. Ray Rosati seconded the motion which passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:31 pm.